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We want every student to have the basics...

A single mother and her 

elementary-aged son are living on 

little income. She works hard to 

provide what he needs, but sometimes 

it is difficult. She brought him to 

the Hub, needing just two 

things-warm boots and a warm coat. 

We were able to find exactly what he 

needed within minutes. He was so 

excited. 

A family struggling to 

provide basic needs for 

their students was 

suddenly faced with new 

challenges. We have been 

able to help and provide 

ongoing support…even 

through the holidays

EVERY CHILD 

deserves a Bright 

Future!



The Bright Futures Hub

“Boo To You”

“Coats for Kids”

Individual/family 

appointments



School Buildings 

Site Councils

Bins for snacks, clothing, spirit wear, 

toiletry items, and hygiene packs

“Warm for Winter” bins



Food Assistance 

Bright Futures Food Bags: Holiday, Spring Break, Summer

Harvesters’ BackSnacks: weekly

Snacks in each building: as needed

“Snacks To Go” bags: weekly

5th grade helpers make 

all the difference! 



Student and Community Involvement

Monthly newsletters Halloween Storybook Trail

Monthly donation themes “Adopt-a-Family”

Community volunteers School Supply Surprise

Student volunteers Community and school presentations

“Chalk the Walk” Parent awareness/needs assessment

New! BF Resource Fair

“New to You”



Additional Responsibilities

*Manage item donations

*Clean/organize Bright Futures Hub

*Post announcements on social media/create monthly school 

newsletters

*Raise awareness about Bright Futures 

*Correspond with supporters and donors as indicated

*Assist with the ongoing provision of resources/referrals for 

resources for students and families

*Manage Bright Futures phone line, available to families/donors 

after hours and on weekends/breaks



Business 

Bright Futures Account

January 2019     $20,480.35

January 2020     $21,826.41

January 2021      $24,844.48        

January 2022      $30,340.74 

Nov 2023              $31,310.85

                                        
                               

New Partnership

Good 360- Manna Harvest

Site Councils  

We have two members in each building     
                                                                       

Advisory Board 

Currently we have five members who meet 

on a semi-monthly basis

Professional Development

Regional Coordinators meetings: every other month

Bright Futures USA “Coordinator Calls” and conferences: intermittent

Correspondence with coordinators of other BF affiliates: as needed


